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Autumn  

Friday 11th December 2015 

Dear Parents, 

 

Our Reception Class and Key Stage One are 

out this afternoon watching Peter Pan at the 

Regent Theatre in Hanley. I am sure that they 

will have a wonderful time at the pantomime. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next week we still have the nativity from 

Years One and Two to look forward to, along 

with Christmas parties and Christmas         

dinners, all rounded off by our favourite Carol 

Service at St Oswald’s Church on Friday 18th 

December at 2pm. Sadly, I will not be at the 

Carol Service as this is my very last day at 

Astbury St Mary’s School and I must spend 

the day with them in order to finish off the 

term and say my goodbyes. I am delighted 

that I will be back here full time in January. 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 pupils have had a wet day on their     

bicycles as they completed their Bikeability.  

The children learned the essential skills of 

how to ride safely on the roads. Their          

behaviour was very good and we were very 

proud of their achievements. Well done to all 

of you who completed your sessions in the cold 

and wet; we promise to try and book in an    

earlier date in the hope of better weather 

next year! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The reception class nativity video is now on 

the website for those of you who were unable 

to make it or just want to have a burst of  

Christmas cheer! 

 

 

 
This week we are celebrating the responses from 

our Reception parents who overwhelmingly feel that 

their child has  thoroughly enjoyed their first term 

at the school.  

 

All parents felt that the communication from     

Reception is at least good with the  

overwhelming majority judging it as excellent. 

 

Strengths of the school as recognised by Reception 

parents include: the dedication of staff,            

communication, Christian qualities, high standard of 

teaching, friendliness, family feel and the sense of 

community.  


